
Lamoni Elementary Newsletter 
November 2 –November 6, 2020 

 
November 2 & 5 Parent Teacher Conferences 3-7pm 
  Early Out at 1:00pm on both days 
  NO EXPLORATION ACADEMY  
November 6 No School 
November 24 No School-Professional Development Day 
November 25 & 26 No School-Thanksgiving Break 

********************************************************************* 
Breakfast and Lunch Menu for November 2-November 6 

 

 

 
Specials Schedule for November 2-November 5 

Monday-B; Tuesday–C; Wednesday–D, Thursday-A 
 

********************************************************************* 
NO SCHOOL! 

Friday, November 6 
********************************************************************* 

Parent Teacher Conferences 
November 2 & November 5 

 
Virtual Parent Teacher Conferences will be next week on Monday, November 2nd and Thursday, 
November 5th from 3:00pm to 7:00pm.  Please be sure that you have looked in your child’s 
school email account and reviewed the GoogleMeet invitation.  The invitation will identify the 
day and time of your child’s conference and contains the link to access the GoogleMeet.   
 
If you are having trouble viewing the email or are unsure of your child’s email address, please 
contact the Lamoni Elementary Office at 641-784-3422 prior to 1:00pm on Monday, November 
2nd. 

********************************************************************** 
Virtual Book Fair 

November 1-November 15 
 

Lamoni Community Schools is happy to announce that we will be having a Virtual Book Fair 
with Usborne Books!  Please see the attached flyer for information about how to access the book 
fair and more details.  In addition to supporting literacy, your purchase also provides great 
rewards for our school. 

********************************************************************** 

Monday, Nov 2 Tuesday, Nov 3 Wed, Nov 4 Thurs, Nov 5 Friday, Nov 6 
Omelet Sausage French Toast Sticks Scrambled Egg 

Bacon 
Breakfast Pizza No School 

Monday, Nov 2 Tuesday, Nov 3 Wed, Nov 4 Thurs, Nov 5 Friday, Nov 6 
Mr. Rib 

French Fries 
Cookie 

Burrito 
Corn 

Haystacks 
Glazed Carrots 

 

Grilled Cheese 
Tomato Soup 

No School 
 



 
********************************************************************** 

Receive a Free Thermometer 
 

There is still time to sign up to receive a free smart thermometer.  If you haven’t ordered yours 
yet, see the attached flyer from kinsa FLUency + Lysol for more information. 

********************************************************************** 
My Student Assistance Program (SAP) 

 
If you, or your family, are struggling to deal with life’s challenges, a Student Assistance Program 
(SAP) is available for you to call.  You can count on your SAP for guidance, support and to 
develop helpful strategies.  See attached flyer for more information. 

********************************************************************** 
Dress For the Weather!!! 

 
As cooler weather approaches, please make sure your child wears a jacket to school in the 
morning.  Students will be expected to be outside for recess. 

********************************************************************** 
Visitors to School 

 
Parents / guardians will NOT be allowed into the district past the Elementary and High School 
offices.  This will be in effect until further notice.  This includes all parties, as well as drop-off 
and pick-up of the students.  Parent / Teacher conferences, IEP meetings and 504 meetings will 
be the only exceptions at this time. 

********************************************************************* 
Face Coverings 

 
Facemasks will be required when social distancing cannot occur or around individuals with 
compromised health concerns. It is the recommendation of the Lamoni Community School 
District, in accordance with other governing bodies, that because facemasks can play a 
substantial role in mitigating the contraction and spread of COVID-19 (if properly worn, 
maintained and cleaned), in order to provide the maximum amount of safety and security, their 
use is recommended while at school. 

********************************************************************* 
Remote Learning and Virtual Students 

 
If you have any questions regarding your student’s remote learning or virtual academic 
curriculum, please call 641-784-3422.  Please continue to check your email frequently for 
additional information.   

 
                                                                       

                                             



 
 
 

 
 
 

TM

FLUency
+

Our school is partnering with Kinsa’s FLUency™ School 
Health Program this year! 

KINSA 
QUICKCARE

KINSA APP

¡Textea la palabra FLUENCY al 900900! Abre el 
enlace para descargar la aplicación gratuita 
Kinsa.*

1.

¡Regístrese ahora para recibir un 

termómetro inteligente GRATIS!

¡Regístrese con su escuela a través de la 
aplicación Kinsa para obtener su termómetro 
gratis!

2.

Sign up now to receive your 
FREE smart thermometer 
If you haven’t ordered yours yet, now’s your chance!

Text FLUENCY to 900900! Open the link to 

download the free Kinsa app.*

1.

Finish signing up with our school in the 

Kinsa app to get your free thermometer!

2.

Kinsa is on a mission to stop the spread of illness! Learn more at kinsahealth.co. FLUency is 

Kinsa’s school health program. For the past five years, FLUency has partnered with sponsors to 

provide parents free thermometers and a smartphone app to help detect and respond to 

spreading illnesses. This year, participation in FLUency matters more than ever to keep your 

school community healthy!

WHAT IS KINSA’S FLUENCY PROGRAM?

1stKG

Nurse Florence

There’s a rise of flu in 

kindergarten and the 

first grade.

D I AG N O S I S

SY M P TO M S

4 with Flu

4 sick in the past 7 days

Kindergarten

F E V E R 3 students

Sepa lo que pasa en la escuela de 
su hijo

Know what’s going around 
your child’s school

Receive messages from 
your school nurse
Recibe mensajes de la 
enfermera de tu escuela

*Messages and data rates may apply. You can always text STOP to 

end messages.



 
 

 
 
Dear	Parents,	Families,	and	Supporters,	
	
It’s	time	to	fall	in	love	with	a	good	book!	Carve	out	time	to	shop	our	Virtual	Fall	Book	Fair	with	
Usborne	Books	&	More.	These	exciting	and	educational	books	are	entertaining	and	make	great	
learning	resources.	
		
Our	Book	Fair	begins	Sunday,	November	1st!!			
		
Visit	the	Usborne	Books	&	More	Virtual	Book	Fair	online	here	
https://l7497.myubam.com/1856505	to	shop	from	November	1st	through	the	15th.	Shopping	is	
convenient	and	simple	and	books	will	ship	directly	to	your	home.		
	
Looking	for	customized	recommendations	for	the	readers	in	your	life?	Contact	our	Usborne	
Books	&	More	educational	service	representative	Kelsey	Hosie	at	kqhosie@gmail.com.			
		
In	addition	to	supporting	literacy,	your	purchase	also	provides	great	rewards	for	our	school.	
Thank	you	for	your	support	of	our	Virtual	Book	Fair	event!!	
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 


